
On behalf of Ireland we make the following comments for your consideration.  

The recent Action Plan offers many interesting topics on which the views of stakeholders 

would add value. Of course, this suggestion should not be read as restricting participants 

from identifying other issues.  

As has always been the case at Platform, the Group should not address issues on the Council 

table, where the confidentiality of negotiations should be respected. 

 


